
Early bird booking closes Monday 29 April

2019 is set to be a momentous year for the RCOG as we celebrate our 90th 
anniversary and look forward to our move to our new home in London Bridge. 
We hope to see you at the ExCel in June!

Not only does booking early save you money, it also gives you more time to plan 
your visit to London and even visit the College before our move.

Secure your place at rcog.org.uk/London2019

Why attend #RCOG2019?

•	 Personalise the programme to your development needs

•	 Network with 4,000 colleagues from over 100 countries

•	 Listen to sessions designed by 17 specialist societies

•	 Enjoy six concurrent streams, lively debates, breakfast sessions and a variety of 
pre-Congress workshops
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You could save up to £100 by with our early bird offer. RCOG World Congress 
has sold out for the past three years, so we recommend you book early to avoid 
disappointment. The early bird deadline is Monday 29 April 2019.


